
 

 

 

 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/113/2024                                              28/11/2024  

CIRCULAR 

(KG I to XII) 

Dear Parents 

 

Greetings from ISD! 

 

This is to address a voice message circulating on social media regarding an alleged incident 

involving a stranger approaching a student on our school premises in the Primary section. After 

thoroughly reviewing the CCTV footage, it has been confirmed that no such incident took place 

within the school premises. The concerned parent personally reviewed the footage and verified this 

as well. 

 

As a school, the safety and security of our students remain our utmost priority. In light of this, we 

are further strengthening our security measures by installing additional CCTV cameras in critical 

areas and increasing vigilance to ensure an even safer environment for all our students and staff. 

 

We encourage our community to rely on verified information to avoid any spread of 

misinformation. Should you have any concerns, please feel free to reach out to the school 

administration. 

 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

Amar Srivastava 

Principal 


